
Match Report 

On the 29th November 2016, there was a football tournament at Stanbridge Primary School. The first 

game was Stanbridge vs Barley Close and it was a fifty-fifty game until Barley Close scored but 

Stanbridge struck back with a goal by Jay Scaplehorn to level the game at 1-1. 

Our second match was Stanbridge vs Staple Hill. It was a tight game and Aaron (our winger) created 

the first notable chance, rattling the crossbar from outside the area. Heading towards the end of the 

game, with the scores level at 0-0, our striker (Jay) had a shot from distance saved, as well as his 

rebound before forcing the ball into the back of the net on the follow up. The game ended 1-0 to 

Stanbridge, which meant we remained top of the group with one more round of fixtures left to play. 

Stanbridge came first, Barley Close came second and Staple Hill third. Stanbridge are still unbeaten! 


